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I. Meetings with the President and Campus Leadership 

President Morales met with campus leadership on February 17, 2020, to review the 
Institutional Self-Study Criteria For Review (CFR) narratives and discuss the next steps for 
the Institutional Self-Study and Reaffirmation of Accreditation. 

 

II. Institutional Self-Study  

The MPP Co-Chairs of the Institutional Self-Study are working on incorporating additional 
information into their CFR narratives in Campus Labs. Their work is due March 15, 2020.       

 

III. Meetings with the Faculty Senate Chair 

The Deputy Provost and Vice Provost/ALO met with the Faculty Senate Chair on February 
25, 2020, to discuss WSCUC updates.  

 

IV. Meetings with WSCUC Ops   

The WSCUC Operations (Ops) team met on February 12, 2020, and February 28, 2020, to 
discuss updates and work with the Institutional Report writer.  

 

V. Upcoming Meetings 

The next WSCUC Steering Committee Meeting is scheduled for Friday, March 6, 2020. 


